Economic Development Meeting December 10,2014

The meeting started at 5:30 PM A quorum was established,

Trustees: Brust, Kraus and Reid

Chamber: Acker, Donahue, Hansen and Zwemke

County: Berkhout

There were no citizen comments

Minutes for 10-18-14 approval Motion Trustee Reid, Second Trustee Brust all AYES Minutes for 11-12-14 approval Motion Trustee Kraus, Second Trustee Brust all AYES

The photos for the web-site will be handled by Trustee Reid and Lynn Acker.

Mr. Zwemke suggested that we hire a professional photographer to redo the pictures for a better look.

The logos for the web site will be downloaded during the week of Dec.15, 2014 by Trustees Brust and Reid and ready for next month's review and insertion. Web-site progress discussion brought forth that the EDC portion should be broken down into 3 separate categories, existing, business parks and future. Mr. Zwemke will contact Wade Light for info on the Shireland property for information on the future use segment.

The "Hampshire Business Park" sign on Rowell and Allen road was discussed as being an eye sore. Trustee Brust informed the group that President Magnussen was in process of getting the sign replaced so that business names could go on it. Comment was made that the business owners could participate for the cost of having their names on the sign.

Trustee Reid was given DVDs of the Coon Creek parade and the 2014 Memorial Day service in Hampshire to put clips on the web-site from Trustee Brust.

The next meeting in January 2015 will be solely devoted to setting up the EDC portion for the web.

There was no new business

Motion to Adjourn at 6:35 PM

Motion Trustee Reid, Second Trustee Kraus all AYES

George E. Brust Chairman Economic Development Committee